Sent: 17 August 2018 14:59
To: Planning
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 2018/3553/P

London Borough of Camden Our DTS Ref: 58852
Camden Town Hall Your Ref: 2018/3553/P
Argyle Street

Euston Road

London

WCIH 8EQ

17 August 2018
Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Camden (Buck Street) Market, 192-200 Camden High Street, London, NW1 8QP

Waste Comments

With regard to surface water drainage, Thames Water would advise that if the developer
follows the sequential approach to the disposal of surface water we would have no objection.
Where the developer proposes to discharge to a public sewer, prior approval from Thames
Water Developer Services will be required. Should you require further information please
refer to our website. https://developers.thameswater.co.uk/Developing-a-large-site/ Apply-
and-pay-for-services/Wastewater-services

Thames Water would advise that with regard to Foul Water sewage network infrastructure
capacity, we would not have any objection to the above planning application, based on the
information provided

Water Comments

On the basis of information provided, Thames Water would advise that with regard to water
network and water treatment infrastructure capacity, we would not have any objection to the
above planning application. Thames Water recommends the following informative be
attached to this planning permission. Thames Water will aim to provide customers with a
minimum pressure of 10m head (approx 1 bar) and a flow rate of 9 litres/minute at the point
where it leaves Thames Waters pipes. The developer should take account of this minimum
pressure in the design of the proposed development.

Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department
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